From: Carl Carter

To: PL Planning Applications

Subject: Objection to Planning Application : WSCC/011/21
Date: 19 April 2021 21:53:32

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please consider this a strong objection against granting permission for planning
application WSCC/011/21 from:

Carl Carter

3 Drake Grove
Burndell Road
Yapton
Arundel

West Sussex

BN18 OHX

EMAIL: carl_carter@hotmail.com

Whilst I support clean waste recycling and renewable ‘clean’ energy, as a local
resident in proximity to the planned facility I am strongly objecting to the above
Planning Application on the basis of the following:

1. I believe the plan and location contravenes World Health Organisation guidelines
due to the facility receiving waste and producing toxic gases and air borne particles in
the close proximity to homes (many of which contain elderly, young children and
vulnerable occupants with health issues) in the nearby vicinity - this detriment and
risk to human health increases even more if the proposed additional 1500 homes are
to be built nearby.

2. I myself have breathing difficulties and asthma, I am additionally sensitive to poor



air quality, toxic gases and airborne particles due to having had covid-19 which
resulted in 2 weeks in an intensive care ward in a coma on a ventilator, almost one
month recovery in hospital and then oxygen treatment and rehabilitation at home.

3. The location will have a negative impact on local wildlife, the environment and
general landscape. This is a rural setting, with nearby wildlife reserves and not a
suitable location for such a facility.

4. The facility will have a significantly negative impact on the local area, roads and
infrastructure due to the significant increase in large lorries made worse by the
volume of lorry deliveries using single track local roads. This will increase
congestion, traffic delay, pollution and risk of accident.

This facility should be rejected and located far away from homes and local
infrastructure and be placed on a brown industrial site with access to a dual
carriageway.

Yours sincerely,

Carl Carter



